From: W
Sent: 08 November 2020 09:56

To: wastecomments
Subject: Government scheme to incentivise consumers to return bottles etc

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear sir/ Madame
| think this is a great idea and would certainly go a long way to ensuring that our roadways, beaches and seas
become free from plastic. This was commonplace years ago when milk bottles, beer bottles etc were returned and |

would welcome such a scheme.

Regards

o

Sent from my iPad






